
 

 
Cooperation with the Professional Community Subcommittee 

Pre-Conference Report – Q1 2016 

March 13, 2016 

Subcommittee Members - RiverStone – Chair, Michael S – Secretary, John G, Noreen C,  
Brenda M 

The CPC Subcommittee can bring the A.A. message to professionals and to students at 
professional schools in the community, helping them to understand how and why A.A. 
works. 

 Participated in a CPC event at Drexel College of Medicine coordinated by SEPIA, 
January 28, 2016.  Along with members of the CPC subcommittee, several DCMs 
were present. 

 
 Recently established a relationship with the Chair, CPC Committee at SEPIA to 

participate more actively in CPC events.  Area 59, CPC Subcommittee will 
coordinate the upcoming, yet to be scheduled CPC presentation at the 
Philadelphia College of Medicine. 
 

 Noreen attended SEPIA CPC Committee meeting, which is held on the first 
Monday monthly.  They need assistance taking students to open meetings, 
especially for women.  Noreen is the CPC contact with SEPIA.  Please refer all 
questions and information to Noreen. 

 
The CPC Subcommittee is updating CPC displays as needed 
 
There have been no requests from GSO for support since last Quarterly meeting. 

 
Yours in Service 
RiverStone 


